
To whom it may concern
 
I came to Australia for studying in my profession because my brother was a citizen here.
After studying a while, I found Australia a very nice country. People are so friendly and
charming here so I decided to stay here longer. I finished my study in Nov 2007 and
applied for residency in 2008 in subclass 886. I finished master degree here in
Information Technology. When I heard about the news of capping Bill, I was totally

shocked and upset. I was desperately waiting for the Residency so that I could pursue my

career in a better way here. I just can’t accept this unfair action the Minister is going to

take. This is going to hurt badly and ruin the lives of thousands of people. We all wasted

many years and energy to get the output we were struggling for. So please consider to

review the decision for at least the pending applications which were in a queue for last

couple of years. I will be very thankful.

 


